//Acrrv OF HALTOM CITY

August 29, 2022

City of North Richland Hills

4301 City Point Drive

North Richland Hills, TX 76180
Attn: Mark Hindman, City Manager

Dear Mr. Hindman:

The letter serves as notification that the City of Haltom City would like to cancel our
participation in the Teen Court program, effective September 30, 2022. Please advise of
any further actions required as part of this termination notice.

Sincerely,

%JA@\ M Bedth

Selina McBeth
Asst. Director of Finance/Customer Services
City of Haltom City

cc: Rebecca Vinson, Court Administrator, City of North Richland Hills
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